2.9.04

The Managers

Gino Watkins Memorial Fund
Scott Polar Institute
Lensfield Road

Cambridge CB4 1ER

Dear Sirs

| have enclosed a copy of our final report from this years expedition to the
east coast of Greenland.

Unfortunately our objectives, working with the local kayak club, which we
helped establish in 2000, were not fully met and you will see from the report
that we do not intend returning to work with the kayak club in the future.
However we are pleased to report that we managed to kayak to Lake Fjord
and resurrected Gino’s memorial cross which had been knocked down in
winter storms. We also found the remains of his hut, base camp and a boat
that may have been used in 1932.

| am also sure you will be interested to hear our plén for 2005 / 2006.

Which is to paddle from Scoresbysund down the ceast to Angmassaliq a trip
of some 580 miles. '

This will involve shipping all our gear out next year, so it is ready for us in
Greenland the following summer.

Obviously we will not be applying for a grant for this trip, as it has no scientific
or cultural content.

However if any of your committee has connections for shipping and storage in
Scoresbysund | would be pleased of the contacts.

| hope you find our 2004 report suitably detailed.

| have also enclosed a CD of photographs for your interest, you can use them

as you see fit. |

Once again thank you for your support, with out which none of this would |

have been possible. |
|

Regards

Moo Kol


















